GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE

« MOTOR VEHICLE DIVISION -
P.O. Box 740381, Atlanta, GA 30374-0381 = Tel: 1-855-406-5221

David M. Curry, Revenue Commissioner * Brent Bennett, Director

February 27, 2020

International Registration Plan, Inc.
4196 Merchant Plaza #225
Lake Ridge, VA 22192

Dear IRP Registrants:

To continue to ensure compliance with the Timely Collection of Apportionable Fees as outlined in Article
X, Section 1210, of the International Registration Plan, effective April 1, 2020, the Georgia jurisdiction will
require full payment of Apportionable Fees prior to issuing a TA/TEAR for Temporary Evidence of Apportioned
Registration.

This change will help negate fraudulent activity and reduce the labor cost associated with the timely collection of
fees. The Temporary Evidence of Apportioned Registration may be issued at the discretion of the base
jurisdiction, please see Article VI, Section 620, Temporary Evidence of Apportioned Registration for
reference.

This action ensures that a Registrant remits all the Apportionable Fees owed under the plan in a timely manner
and provides the necessary safeguards for revenues of all Member Jurisdictions.

Upon full payment of the invoice a TA/TEAR and Cab Card will be immediately available to the
registrant electronically via their email address.

Additionally, as a reminder, Temporary Evidence of Apportioned Registration will not be issued at the

time of renewal.

(Jommercial Registration Manager
eorgia Department of Revenue
Motor Vehicle Division
1-855-406-5221



